
The KEN Foundation
Donations application form

We are committed to giving back to our local community, through 

donations aimed at urban renewal and local public health initiatives. 

Additionally, we extend our support to national and international orga-

nisations with charitable objectives. 

Since 1986, the KEN Foundation has contributed 

to NGOs such as Doctors Without Borders, the Red 

Cross, and initiatives targeting The Danish Cancer 

Society. In 2023, our donations supported the Da-

nish Hospital Clowns, as well as the Danish Refugee 

Council’s efforts in Ukraine and the famine crisis in 

the Horn of Africa.

Applicants are typically NGO’s, national and internati-

onal organisations with charitable objectives.

We encourage anyone to apply the foundation, if 

you have a project or cause - relevant to our local 

area or within the public health field. 

All applications are assessed twice a year at select 

board meetings. All applicants will be informed with 

an answer regarding their application.



Name

Title and organisation 

Cause or project description  (Alternatively, add project descriptions, files and documents to the application email)

Total budget  ( EUR or DKK )

Email

Application form
Please fill out the details below

Please send your application to pma@ken.dk - Thank you for applying.
All applications are managed according to our privacy policy


